
 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Comments 

In compliance with the Community Reinvestment Act (CRA), the CRA Public File must contain 

copies of written comments from the public for the current year or each of the prior two 

calendar years that specifically relate to the bank’s performance in helping to meet community 

credit needs. 

Royal Bank did not receive any such comments in 2023 or 2024, and has not thus far in 2025. 

  


